
Application/Registration for 7
th

 – 8
th

 – 9
th

 Grade OWL Program 

 

Saturday, February 29 – Saturday, May 16, 2020 

Most sessions will be on SUNDAY afternoons 
 

Child's Name: ________________________________________ Birth date:_____________ 

 

Grade, Winter, 2020: ________________  School:__________________________________ 

 

Address: ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: _____________________________    E-mail: _______________________________ 

 

Parents'/Guardians' names: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Amount of payment attached $__________________ 

 

Cost $100 per family, by Sunday, February 23, 2020.  Checks should be made payable to the 

First Unitarian Church of Honolulu, with OWL on the memo line.  Partial scholarships are 

available upon request.  This money pays for child care and supplies.  All facilitators are 

dedicated volunteers. 

 

Please add the following information: 

 

I will need child care during the OWL programs for ___________ children, ages ____________ 

 

 

Youth's signature: ___________________________________________ date:_______________ 

 

Parent's/guardian's signature: __________________________________ date:_______________ 

 

Another parent's/guardian's signature: ___________________________ date: _______________ 

 

 

If your family would like to participate, please let Nan Kleiber know as soon as possible.  

Registration will close after the Parent Meeting on Sunday,  February 23.   

 

Register early to reserve your place.  Return this form to OWL, at the First Unitarian Church of 

Honolulu, 2500 Pali Highway, Honolulu, HI 96817.  Or bring this form to the Parent Meeting on 

Sunday,  February 23, 2020.   If you have questions, please contact Nan Kleiber 

[nankleiber44@gmail.com], phone:  808 – 737 – 7544. 
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